
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 11:09:10 PM

First name: Christopher

Last name: Danowski

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Keep the regulations as they are and allow fixed anchors in designated wilderness areas. The vast

majority of climbers respect and cherish the areas we climb in and want to leave the opportunity for the next

generation to climb these same areas. Climbers respect temporary closures for many purposes (like falcons

nesting on cliffs) and will continue to do so.


